Business Operations in Cedar Creek Township

Life in Cedar Creek Township – our new normal!  Recognizing that nothing is normal, we are trying to keep you updated on essential services to make your life as easy as we can under these circumstances.
The Transfer Station will continue to be open for as long as possible – we are retrofitting the door to safely receive fees.  If possible, we ask that you have the correct change.  Call Linda at 231.730.1487 with questions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]While the public is not able to enter the Cedar Creek Township Hall building during our current shutdown, we are still available to answer your questions.  You can reach Linda M. Aerts, Supervisor at supervisor@cedarcreektownship.org;  Stephanie Kuziak, Clerk at clerk@cedarcreektownship.org; Heather Jarvis, Treasurer at treasurer@cedarcreektownship.org; Building and Permits and general questions – Attention Jackie at info@cedarcreektownship.org.; Zoning and assessing issues should temporarily be sent to the supervisor.  We are still serving the needs of the Township, albeit in a different manner.
If you have questions that cannot be answered by any of the above information, please call the Supervisor at 231.730.1487 (Monday – Saturday).
